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Kiwi ski areas help Swedes with record-breaking feat

Queenstown’s Coronet Peak and The Remarkables, and Mt Hutt in Canterbury lay open their trails this week to help three self-titled ‘Ski Dreamers’ achieve a life-long goal of skiing every continent in the world, during 12 consecutive months.

The Swedish trio, all free-ride skiers living in Chamonix, France, began their journey just ten weeks ago and this week is skiing at Coronet Peak and The Remarkables, following a tour of Australian ski resorts. The trio will visit Mt Hutt later in the month. 
Jan Remmelg, Richard Ekman and Jocke Käller will visit five countries and more then 70 ski areas during their inspirational mission; known as ‘Vertical Way Around’.
“A personal skier’s odyssey comes to fruition when you cease to dream and start to make things happen. Coronet Peak and The Remarkable are awesome mountains and we seriously appreciate their help in realising that dream,” said Mr Remmelg.
David Ovendale, marketing director for all three ski areas said the skiers’ dream was worthy of support. 

“Vertical Way Around is a great idea and the three skiers are inspirational in their determination and approach. This is a dream we’re more than happy to support.”
The three Swedes on skis are making a documentary movie about their entire journey, featuring skiing, travel, people and experiences. 

“This journey is very much about skiing as a lifestyle and exploring world-wide, top-class ski terrain. It’s also about the three of us meeting people from different cultures and having unique experiences,” said Mr Remmelg.
“We want to create a buzz within the skiing community. It’s a journey that a lot of skiers may be dreaming about, but are not able to do. By sharing our experience and footage from every mountain area, we hope to encourage others like us to go out and just make it happen.”
Vertical Way Around began in Sweden on April 24, 2007. After a tour of New Zealand ski areas, the ski dreamers will then visit South America, the USA and Japan.

See www.verticalwayaround.com for the trio’s ski travel diary.

For further information please contact media liaison Alexa Forbes - alexa@southernpr.co.nz, 03 441 1117, or 0274 717 255.

Or email Jan Remmelg - jan.remmelg@verticalwayaround.com
